
 

 

Parents often ask, ‘How can I 

support my child with reading?’ 

On Page 2 are some tips to help 

with reading at home. 
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Children celebrated the 

feast of the Epiphany by 

attending mass at St. 

Ambrose church on 

Thursday. 

The children celebrated 

the feast by developing 

their understanding of 

who the Three Wise Men 

were and why they 

brought their gifts for 

Jesus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that all the 

children and their 

families enjoyed the 

festive period and had 

some lovely family time 

together. 

It was great to see and 

welcome back children 

and staff this week and 

we are looking forward 

to a wonderful half term. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Wednesday will see 

the return of ‘Stay and 

Play’ at St. Ambrose. 

Stay and Play is on every 

Wednesday, 9 am – 11 

am, for 0 – 5 year olds. 

There is no need to book 

just come along and join 

us to have fun with your 

child in school. 

Contact 

Details 

Social Media 

and School 

Website 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

Stay and Play 
 

 

 

 

 
It is important that 

school has the correct 

and up-to-date contact 

details for parents and 

carers of children at  

St. Ambrose.  

If you have changed 

your phone number or 

email address recently, 

please let the school 

office know, so that we 

can contact you and 

share important 

information. 
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At St. Ambrose, we are very proud of 

the children, staff and animals who 

belong to our school family and we like 

to celebrate this on our social media 

pages. We also use our social media to 

share important information.  

Make sure you are following the all 

pages below to keep up to date. 

 

Facebook 

St Ambrose RC Primary 

 

Twitter 

Stambroserc 

 

Instagram 

Stambrose.m21 

Instagram 

bernardandberyl 

 
 

Also, make sure you are visiting our 

school website regularly  

https://www.st-

ambrose.manchester.sch.uk/ 

Here you will find all the information 

that you need regarding the school and 

your child’s class.  

One important page is our safeguarding 

page which gives plenty of advice and 

tips on how to keep children safe 

online: 

https://www.st-

ambrose.manchester.sch.uk/page/safeg

uarding/53670 

 

Ghyll Head 

There are still some places available for the Year 5 and 6 

residential trip to the Lake District in June. If your child is 

interested, pick up a pack from the school office. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Extra Curriculum clubs 

will return next week. 

To ensure your child gets 

to attend the club they 

wish to, use School 

Spider to sign your child 

up. 

 

The following clubs will 

be available for your 

child to join or to 

continue to attend. 

 

Monday 

KS2 (Y3-Y6) –  

Multi-sports club. 

 

Wednesday 

Rockband   

(Y1- Y6) 

KS1 (Y1 & 2) –  

Multi-sports club. 

 

Thursday 

Homelearning club  

(Y1 – Y6) 

Football Club  

(Y3-Y6) 

 

Each club starts at  

3:15 pm and finishes at 

4:15 pm.  

 

Sports clubs have a cost 

of £10 for the full term. 
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Tips For Helping Your Child to Read at 

Home 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNC9z8H-5scCFcNXGgodKjsDGw&url=http://www.walkercsl.co.uk/facebook-twitter/&psig=AFQjCNF_qx8_WkTrNPH95vrmf5y22Mbmkw&ust=1441786259192384

